
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

June 5, 2025 
 

Pamela Bondi 
Attorney General 
Department of Justice 
950 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 20530 
 
Dear Attorney General Bondi, 

I write to request that you immediately take all actions possible to facilitate the release of the Epstein files 
publicly. 
 
As Attorney General of the United States, you have the power to release sensitive documents to provide 
transparency and accountability in government to the American people. Today, Elon Musk alleged that 
President Trump is in the Epstein files, and that this is the reason they have not yet been released publicly. This 
allegation raises serious questions about President Trump’s ties to Jeffrey Epstein, and the American people 
have a right to this information.  
 
This administration and the Republican party trusted Musk with access to highly sensitive and classified data. 
He and his DOGE cronies spent months invading government systems, firing federal workers, and amassing 
Americans’ data. It is well within the realm of possibility that this included access to the Epstein files.  
 
The horrendous allegations against Jeffrey Epstein and the possibility that our current President may have been 
involved in those crimes is incredibly concerning. As a member of the House Committee on Oversight and 
Government Reform, I take this issue incredibly seriously. The American people have a right to know whether, 
and to what extent, their President was involved in the crimes of a sexual predator.   
 
In light of Mr. Musk’s allegations against President Trump, I urge you to act on this matter immediately and 
facilitate the release of the Epstein files to the public immediately and without redaction. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Suhas Subramanyam 
Member of Congress 

 
cc:  The Honorable James Comer, Chairman, House Committee on Oversight & Government Reform; 

The Honorable Anna Paulina Luna, Chairwoman, Task Force on the Declassification of Federal Secrets 


